

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett
Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini
Assistant Headteacher Mr Khalil Hassanali

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Tuesday 7th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, we are celebrating Internet Safety Day which is on the theme of 'Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online.' This is an opportunity for children to talk about what matters to them around internet safety. In classes, children will be exploring key areas of e-safety, including steps on how to stay safe, and will have the chance to share their views and opinions through an assembly and follow-up session with a focus on the below topics:

- -What issues really matter to children and young people?
- -What changes do they want to see?
- -How can we all work together to advocate for them moving forward?

We would also like to take this as an opportunity to remind children of their behaviour and responsibility when being online, including using social media.

Leading on from our Internet Safety Day, we would encourage parents and carers to communicate with their child/children about internet safety including the use of social media. Please find below links to advice and support:

Parent guide to technology: Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre

Advice: Parents and carers - UK Safer Internet Centre

Social Media guide: UKCIS Social media guide for parents and carers - Internet Matters

If you have concerns about your child's online safety or require any support with this, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

















